
Submitter: Nicolas Houtman 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

 I believe our election system should lower barriers to voting, so I am opposed to 

returning to the old system of voting in person. Vote-by-mail is useful for people who 

have difficulty standing for long periods or who work one or more jobs and can't get 

time off. Keep voting accessible to all of our citizens. Thank you. 


